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Dear Mrs. Žáková, 

 

On behalf of Autonomous non-profit organization “World of Culture” let me express my 

profound gratitude for your long-term cooperation and constant support of our projects. 

For more than 10 years, you’ve been giving us and our clients, participants of international 

festival and music contests, a warm welcome in the Czech Republic and thanks to you, their 

stay in your beautiful and magnificent country becomes even more memorable and vivid. 

Good attitude, attention to details, professionalism at every stage of work – this is what 

characterizes you and your employees, makes cooperation with you very enjoyable and gives 

confidence in good and successful result of work. 

We highly appreciate your kind attitude and hope, that our cooperation will be 

successfully continued and with your help our clients will have a perfect chance to see the 

beauty of your country. 

 

 

With best regards, 

 

General manager  

“World of Culture” 

 

Edita Isaakyan  

 

Autonomous non-profit organization 

«Centre of culture projects «World of Culture» 
123557, Russian Federation, Moscow,  Bolshoy Tishinskiy lane, 38, build. 2, 

office 2 

Tel.: +7 (499) 255 09 21, +7 (495) 507 02 59 

Fax +7 (499) 255 08 81 

E-mail: world-culture@mail.ru, world-culture@hotmail.com 

www.worldculture.ru 

To the General manager of  “Dagmar Travel”  

Mrs. Dagmar Žáková 
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